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As a mum of two children who currently attend Weaver primary school in Nantwich,
| would have absolutely no hesitation in recommending the school to other local
families who may be starting to consider primary schools for their new starter.

My youngest daughter has just turned 5 and is in the Reception class. My eldest,
who is 10, is in the final year of primary school and preparing for the transition to
high school next year. So as a parent, | have experienced the full spectrum of a
Weaver education!

From the tentative first few days right through to Year 6, | have always found the
school to be a very welcoming, nurturing and fun environment for my children to be
in every day. There is a strong culture of inclusivity and equality with every child
supported daily to be the very best they can be. With close links to its families and
the wider community, the school really does feel like a home-from-home.

The teachers and teaching assistants at VWeaver are truly remarkable. | personally
believe their work ethic and relationships not only with the children, but parents and
carers alike, are the greatest asset to the school and truly sets it apart from others.
Each teacher in every year group is incredibly friendly, professional and approachable
operating an “open door” policy so any questions or concerns you may have will be
promptly listened to, discussed and resolved. As a parent | have always felt fully sup-
ported and safe in the knowledge that my child’s needs are being met both educa-
tionally and in terms of general health and well-being.

Suffice to say that both of my girls are happy and thriving at the VWeaver.

| genuinely couldn't have hoped for a better start to their academic journey. | am
also confident that, when the time comes, they will leave feeling fully prepared and
empowered to continue their education with confidence and ambition.

On behalf of my family, | would personally like to say a huge “Thank You” to Mrs
Price and her amazing team of staff for their ongoing dedication, encouragement and
commitment every single day! It is very much appreciated and will be for many years
to come.



